Dear Sponsors and Friends,

This month, families across our country will be together, sharing a special Thanksgiving meal and giving thanks for all we have. I want to thank you for opening your heart and helping a child to live. Through your donations our children of Ugandan Orphan Rural Development (UORDP), we have orphans that have been getting educated, fed, medical attention, bedding, clothes, school supplies, a mattress, and a mosquito net. Due to your generous donations, we now have boarding and three meals a day for our students.

I am very grateful for all the support we have received for our orphans in Uganda. Yet, there are still many children who are depending on us for help. Although we have made such progress in giving these children what they so desperately deserve, we still have much work to do to ensure that all orphans are taken care of.

Many of the other children don't have a meal to eat or family to gather with. That can all change with your help. We can continue our fight to help the orphans in Uganda by giving them three meals and the gift of a childhood. I want to personally thank you for your continued sponsorship, which makes such a great difference in the lives of our children.

Thank you in advance for your ongoing commitment.

Sincerely,

Donna Foley, RN., UORDP.us

Please make a tax-deductible gift today to ensure that the sponsorship, medical, and humanitarian aid continues to be delivered to our children in Uganda who so desperately need it. (#250/child.)

(CHECKS CAN BE MADE OUT TO GHI/UORDP)

Mail to:

Global Horizons Inc.

PO Box 856678

Minneapolis, MN 5485-6678

Or use the enclosed envelope